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At Country Hills Church, we have been 
supporting Alex and Juana Cabrera with 
Isaiah Projects in Peru. Country Hills 
has  a heart for Peru and we are asking 
for prayer this month for several 
updates in this beautiful country. In 
April and May, they held a ’21 
Conference’ to encourage 800 churches 
in Peru with their pastors and leaders. 
They did a similar conference in July and 
August for youth leaders and young 
people. There is an amazing team 

running this project that continues to 
encourage leaders who have a heart to 
share the Gospel.  Please join us in 
praying for this ministry. 

We are asking for prayer for Geyner, a 
friend of Alex’s who is doing amazing 
work in Peru. He is working in Lima, 
training Nationals Indigenous Leaders 
from 24 different parts of Peru. It is his 
heart to plant Indigenous churches. 
Please pray for his wife and four 



 

 

 

children; that God will provide support 
to care for his family as he does not 
have a secure job.  

Alex’s ministry is also supporting 11 
feeding programs. God is touching the 
lives of 700 children through this 
program, and we praise Him for such an 

amazing impact. Please pray for 
continued economic support for these 
ministries, that they may continue to 
empower local leaders, plant churches 
and provide necessary food and love to 
the young children of this country.  
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